
 
Transport for NSW  
 
 

For further information on this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 1 of 2 

Speed reductions in the Thornleigh, 
Normanhurst and Hornsby area 
Safer Roads Program 
October 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Ku-Ring-Gai and Dharug peoples as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is reducing speed 
limits in some areas to provide a safer 
road environment for pedestrians and 
other road users. 
Following a request from Hornsby Shire Council, 
the speed along Sefton Road, Milson Parade, 
Malsbury Road, Clarke Road and College Crescent 
in the suburbs of Thornleigh, Normanhurst and 
Hornsby will be reduced from 60km/h to 50km/h.  
A recent safety review in this area revealed 21 
crashes resulting in 20 injuries had occurred 
between 2019 and 2023. As a result of the review 
and Council feedback, Transport is reducing the 
speed limit along these regional roads to 50 km/h 
to improve safety and bring the roads in line with 
the NSW Speed Zoning Standards. 

What work are we doing?  
Work includes: 

• removing the 60km/h signs and installing new 
50km/h signs  

• painting the new speeds onto the road in two 
locations.  

When and where we’ll be working 
To minimise traffic disruption and for the safety of 
our workers and other road users, our work will be 
completed at night.  
Work will take place from Monday 4 November to 
Thursday 7 November 2024, from 7pm to 4am, 
weather permitting.  

Further notification will be provided 
should there be significant changes to  
the signage installation schedule. 

What will this mean for you? 
To ensure the safety of road users, temporary 
traffic changes will be in place when we are 
working.  
You may notice: 

• a work zone speed of 40 km/h  

• single lane closures  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 
 

Managing our impacts 
We will do our best to minimise noise. 

Please follow the direction of traffic controllers  
and signs and keep to the speed limits.  

Thank you for your cooperation while we carry out 
this important work. 
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